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Presentation: TTC Cybersecurity Program Update 
TTC Audit & Risk Management Committee Decision 
 
The Audit & Risk Management Committee on June 5, 2024, adopted the following: 

That the Audit and Risk Management Committee: 

1. Receive the in-camera presentation, noting that it is to remain confidential in its 
entirety, as it contains information related to the security of the property of the 
municipality or local board. 

 
2. Direct that information contained in Confidential Attachment 1 remain confidential in 

its entirety, as it contains information related to the security of the property of the 
municipality or local board. 


